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Tech Talks: Internet Security
scheduled for November 12

Join us for a short presentation on internet security and phone scams on
Tuesday, November 12 from 5:30 p.m. - 6:30 p.m. at CowWork591 (591 Young St.
Jesup). For more information, visit our Facebook event below.

Facebook Event

Candy contest answers
revealed!

Thanks to those who stopped in our
office to guess how many candies
were in these jars. There were 452
pieces of candy corn and 46 gum
eyeballs. Winners have been
contacted. We hope everyone enjoyed
their Halloween!



Do you qualify for financial assistance
for your internet or phone service?

Lifeline is a federal program that lowers monthly cost of phone or internet
service. Eligible consumers can get up to $9.25 off their monthly bill.

More Information

HERE T®© SERVE
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Now accepting applications!

As we strive to give back to the communities we serve, we have a new initiative



to empower our shareholders to have a voice in how a new donation fund
should be allocated. A $10,000 donation pool has been approved for the 2025
Here to Serve Fund. 501c non-profit organizations can apply for the fund
between now and January 15, 2025. Three non-profit organizations will be
chosen by the selection committee and shareholders will get to vote next
year on which non-profit they feel should receive funding.

Read More and Apply Here

Our office will be closed on Thursday, November 28 for
Thanksgiving. We can be reached for emergencies by
calling 319-827-1151.

Helpful links

Sign up for Heartland Technology Automatic Payments

Heartland Technology Paperless Billing_Sign Up

Heartland Technology
541 Young Street 319-827-1151

. customercare@heartlandtechnology.com
Jesup, lowa 50648 United States

Office Hours: Monday - Friday | 8am - 5pm You received this email because you signed
up on our website or made purchase from
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